
 

 

 

 

 
Cyferier pob gohebiaeth at y Pennaeth            Refer all correspondence to the Head teacher 

Mae’r Ysgol yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu’r Saesneg     The School welcomes correspondence in Welsh or English 

 

 
Information for Absent Parents 

 

 

If you are a parent that is not currently living with their child on a permanent basis and would like 

to keep in touch with the school regarding your child please contact the school office on 01490 

430262 or you can email on carrog@denbighshire.gov.uk.  

 

We can arrange for school newsletters to be emailed to you each week (or you can check our news 

page on here), and for school reports to be sent to you when they are available. Parents evening 

dates will be advertised in our newsletter and will be on the calendar within this website. Parent 

consultations are by appointment only, please contact the office if you require one. Absent parents 

already on our mailing list will be emailed asking if an appointment is required. 

 

If you want to be kept informed by the school, you will be required to keep the office informed of 

your current contact details, including your postal and email addresses. Postal and email address 

details will be checked with you once a year. The school will be unable to send school reports (or 

any information regarding your child) unless your postal and email addresses have been confirmed 

by you. 

 

If you wish to know what your child is learning during the current term, please check your child’s 

class page on our website. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the school. 

 

Thank you. 
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‘Dysgu heddiw am well yfory’  
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tomorrow’ 


